From: G ATubo -1’

Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 11:50 AM
To: SCUSD Public Comment

Subject: item 6.2 on 5/27/21

Warning! This message originates from OUTSIDE the District's email system. Please
verify the sender and contents before opening attachments or clicking any links. Contact
the Technology Services Help Desk at 916-643-9445 with any questions.

Dear Board President, Trustees and Superintendent,

Regarding the FMP stakeholder engagement process, I want to share with you my perspective as a participant. I
appreciate that the district and DLR started the process with the intention of addressing equity in current and
future facilities, and I commend stakeholders for communicating strongly and firmly when the process needed
to change to carry out that intention. I'm excited to see RSS Consulting's role in the stakeholder engagement
process though I don't see much of it portrayed in the powerpoint published prior to the meeting, so [ hope that
you will use your discussion time to ensure that you hear from Dr. Stroud and her team. As a parent and
taxpayer, I'm excited to see the Facility Master Plan's potential to address historical inequity and disinvestment,
and to create a baseline of quality and resources for every site and every student in our district.

Respectfully, Alison French-Tubo



